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Via: @mediaworks.co.nz   

Official Information Act Request 

Dear  

I refer to your request received by email on 30 July 2020, for “A copy of all non conformances 

resulting in prohibition notices, urgent instructions, warnings and advisories as mitigation measures 

ensuing from the investigation into the chemical incident on 28 May 2019 at Unit 1, 56 Wickham 

Street, Bromley.” 

Your request has been treated as a request for information under the Official Information Act 1982 

(OIA).  

I understand you have already submitted this OIA request to WorkSafe New Zealand. I am refusing 

your request under section 18(e) of the Official Information Act 1982, as the Environmental Protection 

Authority does not hold any relevant information that is not already held by WorkSafe NZ.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of this decision by the Ombudsman. You can 

contact the Ombudsman on 0800 802 602, or by email at info@ombudsman.parliament.nz.     

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us via ministerials@epa.govt.nz.  

We will publish your request and our response on our website, www.epa.govt.nz  within 10 working 

days from today. We make OIA responses available so others can read more about the work we do 

and the questions we are asked. Any information that might identify you will be removed to protect 

your privacy.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Gayle Holmes 

General Manager 

Compliance, Monitoring and Enforcement  

11 August 2020
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